
 

RESIDENT INPUT SUMMARY 

Ed Reidy, Superintendent of Parks 

11/19/19 to 1/16/20 

Old Business:  

 6/11 – A Lighthouse Pointe resident called to review a conversation we had regarding dead trees and 

weeds in the woods behind his home. 

 6/12 – I scheduled our native area contractor, Cardno, to identify the plants in this area. 

 6/12 – I left a message for the resident, stating that Cardno may remove non-native invasives, but 

would leave native plants, and that park staff would remove the small dead tree in the same area. 

Nothing new to report 

 
New Business: 

 1/9 – A Girl Scout reached out with information that she would like to use for a project at the Union         

 Creek Park playground that incorporates elements of STEM (Science Technology Engineering and 

 Mathematics), and how they affect those playing on a playground.  More information will be 

 provided at the February Board Meeting. 

 

 1/15 – A Community Park resident called about solar lighting that was removed from the park and 

 asked when it would be returned.  I explained the poles were defective and needed to be 

 replaced. 

 – 1/16 I emailed the lighting contractor and am waiting for a reply. 

 

 

 


